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2nd December 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

After Christmas we are going to be tightening up our rules on PE uniform. This is particularly 

important as children are wearing their kits for PE day (in place of school uniform) and also 

when they go out to represent the school at sporting events.  

We want to ensure our Hawthorn children look just as smart as children from other schools.  

 

With this in mind, after Christmas PE uniform will consist of: 

 

- Plain black joggers/leggings/ shorts or skort  

- Plain white t-shirt (or with the Hawthorn logo) 

- Plain black hoodie – (logoed or unlogoed). 

- Trainers 
 

KS Schoolwear, our uniform provider, has agreed to provide a black hoodie with the 

Hawthorn logo for £14, see link below. 

 

KS Schoolwear  

 

Alternatively, you can purchase a plain black hoodie from the supermarket for around £5. 

Please note, if your child is chosen to represent the school at sporting events, they will be 

required to have the Hawthorn logoed black hoodie. 

 

Branded items and coloured PE kits will not be accepted as part of PE uniform. Parents will 

be contacted if children persistently do not have the right PE uniform. 

 

If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, the cost of the PE uniform may come out of the 

balance of your £100 virtual voucher. As always, if you are having any difficulties or need 

any financial assistance please come and talk to the school office. 

 

These changes will not only positively promote our school, but will also ensure the children 

feel a sense of pride and belonging to Hawthorn. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Emma Jacox 

Head Teacher 

http://www.hawthornprimarykettering.co.uk/
https://ksschoolwear.co.uk/product-category/hawthorn-community-primary-school/

